Legal Ad

INVITATION TO BID


The Belchertown Public Schools is seeking bids for the MAINTENANCE OF HVAC SYSTEMS at its school buildings.

Specifications can be obtained in person at the Central Office, 14 Maple Street, Belchertown, MA 01007 or by email to elebeau@belchertownps.org 
Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope appropriately marked:  “MAINTENANCE OF HVAC SYSTEMS” and received at the Central Office by 11:00 AM on Monday May 15th, 2023 at which time they will be publicly opened.

The Belchertown Public Schools reserves the right to reject any or all bids in the best interest of the Town.

